
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question  What report has been received from the police following the 

fatal accident at the Davidson's Mains roundabout in May of 

this year and what changes are planned to the roundabout 

as a result? 

Answer   
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